

James H. Moran Middle School

141 Hope Hill Road, Wallingford, Connecticut 06492 Telephone (203) 741-2900 Fax (203) 741-2939

Joseph A. Piacentini, Principal JPiacentini@wallingford.k12.ct.us

Julie A. Foss, Asst. Principal JFoss@wallingford.k12.ct.us

April 22, 2015

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to welcome you and your students to the Moran Middle School community. We are committed to your student's success next year and look forward to working as a team to ensure it. We have information to share with you about what life will be like for your student here at Moran next year, what you can expect in terms of their growth and learning, and appreciate that you have many questions as well. We invite you to an orientation gathering for parents and guardians on Tuesday, June 2nd at 6:00 pm in the Moran Middle School auditorium. Information has already been shared with your child's school about a student visit, which has been scheduled during the day on June 3rd.

We invite you to submit questions ahead of time to be answered during the course of the orientation. Please feel free to send questions to <u>jfoss@wallingford.k12.ct.us</u> with "parent orientation question" in the subject line.

If you are unable to attend, you will find information shared during the meeting on our website on the "Parents" page after June 2nd.

We are looking forward to getting to know your students and working with you to ensure a smooth transition to middle school.

Sincerely,

Joseph A. Piacentini

Principal

Julie A. Foss

Assistant Principal

